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1.  I would like to congratulate the winners of the USACE Federal Engineer of the Year shown 
below.  They were selected based on their outstanding contribution to the field of engineering 
and were nominated for the National Society of Professional Engineers (NSPE) Federal Engineer 
of the year awards program.  Both of the USACE Federal Engineers of the Year winners will be 
recognized at a NSPE sponsored awards program on 21 February 2008 in Washington, D.C. 
 
MSC/Center  Federal Engineer of the Year 
POD   MAJ Bryan Erickson  (Military Engineer Category) 
MVD   Neil T. Schwanz  (Civilian Engineer Category) 
 
In addition to being the USACE recipient of this award, Mr. Neil T. Schwanz was selected as 
one of the top ten Federal Engineers of the Year by NSPE. 
 
2.  The USACE “2008 New Faces of Engineering” nominees submitted to the National 
Engineers Week Foundation (EWEEK) are listed below and will be posted, with photo, on 
www.eweek.org.  EWEEK will select the top nominee from each agency/company to be a 
featured “New Face” and will be recognized in the printed advertisement by NSPE in USA 
Today sometime during National Engineers Week (17-23 February, 2008).   
 
MSC/Center  New Faces of Engineering   
ERDC   Thomas Borrowman, EIT 
LRD   Gabriela Lyvers, P.E. 
MVD   Mathew Turner, P.E. 
NWD   Curtis Miller, P.E. 
TAC   Joseph Roan, EIT 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.eweek.org/
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3.  To have been selected as the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers’ nominees is an achievement in 
itself in demonstrating personal drive, service, and accomplishments as engineers.     
 
4.  HQUSACE point of contact for this ECB is Paul Dicker, CECW-CE, 202-761-0995. 
 
 
    
       //S// 
      James C. Dalton, P.E. 
      Chief, Engineering and Construction  
      Directorate of Civil Works 
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